
 

 

 

 

 
 

                       9 June 2020  

 

      

                   Our Ref: FOI7318 

 

Freedom of Information: Right to know request 

 

Thank you for your email dated 26 May 2020 about the regulation of cryptoasset activities. You 

asked for: 

 

“The FCA's June 30 deadline for crypto regulations is approaching fast - 

www.fca.org.uk/firms/financial-crime/cryptoassets-aml-ctf-regime#revisions 

 

How many existing crypto businesses have applied for priority review so far? Any other 

relevant details would be much appreciated.” 

 

We are handling your email in line with the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 

(FOIA) and can confirm that as of 2 June 2020, we have received 9 applications from existing 

cryptoasset businesses. 

 

We note that you have also asked for any other relevant details. It was not clear to us what 

other information you were interested in. Should you wish to know further information please 

contact us with your questions and we would be happy to assist you. 

 

Your right to complain under FOIA 

 

If you are unhappy with this response, you have the right to request an internal review.  To do 

so, please contact us within 40 working days of the date of this response. 

 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you also have a right of appeal 

to the Information Commissioner by phone or on their website at: 

 

Telephone: 0303 123 1113 

Website: www.ico.org.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Information Disclosure Team 

Financial Conduct Authority 

http://www.fca.org.uk/firms/financial-crime/cryptoassets-aml-ctf-regime#revisions
http://www.ico.org.uk/

